
 
 
To All Competitors, 
Subject: IRDS 
02OCT2024 

It has come to the attention of Motorsport Ireland that on some stage rally events, team 
personnel have been driving cars from trailer park to scrutiny on public roads. Competitors 
are reminded that only competition licence holders (competing in the event), whom are listed 
on the IRDS/BRDS database and are signed on, are covered under the IRDS policy. 

Motorsport Ireland reminds clubs and competitors that IRDS sign on must be completed 
prior to cars leaving the trailer park. In the case of closed road events this can be done at 
recce sign on and before cars leave the trailer park in the case of forestry, navigation and 
endurance events. 

Only the person signed on is covered under our policy. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

Gerry O’Brien  

Gerry O’Brien  
Clerk of the Course 
02OCT2024 


